
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for a community funding project in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is OSF St. Joseph Medical Center located at 2200 East 

Washington St. in Bloomington, Illinois 61701 

 

The funding would be used to convert a 4,000 square foot space at OSF St. Joseph Medical Center in 

Bloomington, Illinois into a state-of-the-art education and learning environment for the new Family 

Medicine Residency Program.    

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

_____________________ 

Darin LaHood 

Member of Congress 

April 27, 2021 

 


